
Dear Mayor and City Councillors 

 

I have been a resident of the Masonville Community for 22 years. 

I have enjoyed countless hours walking through the trails in the nearby Medway Valley. 

 

I fully support the Medway Valley Trail upgrades as originally outlined in the CMP.  The plan 

was developed over many years of study and careful consideration for the environment, our 

communities and the citizens of London as a whole.  Making changes to the plan to 

accommodate oppositions from the few with truly only their own vested interests at heart would 

be disservice to the rest of the community. 

 

Sincerely 

Nancy Nicholls 

Hillside Drive 

 

 


